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Friends of Fort Trumbull will continue their 2021 series on Women’s 
Suffrage with a Zoom presentation on Tuesday, June 22, 2021, at 7 p.m.  
The speaker, Liz Krebs, who is the Education Manager of the Connecticut 
Women’s Hall of Fame, will speak on- Votes for Women. 

As the Friends mark the 101th anniversary of women’s suffrage in the United 
States, the speaker will remind us that the fight for women’s right to vote 
was long, taking many twists and turns.  Women of today stand on the 
shoulders of the many Connecticut women who fought on a local, state, and 
national level.   

Liz Krebs has been the Education Manager for two years at the Connecticut 
Women’s Hall of Fame.  Prior to working at the Hall, she worked in the non-
profit and profit world in banking, education, and the human services field.  
She lives in Fairfield with her two college age students, Ilana and Justin and 
her husband, Gary, who is a writer. She is passionate about women’s 
history and empowering the next generation to persevere in their field of 
choice. 

As the date draws near, the Friends will send out to members and post on 
Facebook the link to enable people to participate.  Please note: the day 
has been changed to Tuesday, June 22. 

Please follow us on Facebook and our Friends of Fort Trumbull website: 

Facebook, Friends of Fort Trumbull  and Friends of Fort Trumbull! 

https://www.facebook.com/Friends-of-Fort-Trumbull-State-Park-Inc-1388268614824814/?__xts__=68.ardgzkyb12ggy
http://www.fortfriends.org/

